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Text Box
The attached Petition was received by the City of Fort Bragg with a request that the names and addresses of petition signers be held confidential.  The petition was review to ensure that all signed copies were unique names. The names were then blacked out, per the request.  State law requires the City to accept anonymous letters and comments.  















































































































































































































































































































